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Subject: proposed sewerage plant in Piggabeen NSW

Good morning, we are contacting you to register our strong objections to the proposed sewerage plant at Piggabeen NSW. We
refer to the Water Industry Competition Act 2006 and S.10(4)(f) / issues of public interest.

Of grave concern is the imminent risk to the safety of the Tweed River as there is a Creek running behind the property in
question, then into the Tweed River. This area is also flood prone which was evident in the recent April floods.It has been
effected in the past and will no doubt happen again in the future.

We are also concerned about the odour problem. For instance, when driving on the M1 at Burleigh Heads QLD one can smell
the odour of their Sewerage Plant.

Another concern is that a sewerage plant at Piggabeen will more than likely effect property values.

Thanking you. Harry & Prue Lejeune. of ||| | | I Pizgabeen NSW 2486





